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Mike Slotopolsky, CPA, CGMA
Jacob Ansel CPA, CGMA

Vision Financial Group CPAs
1131 Campus Drive West
Morganville, NJ 07751
www.vfgcpas.com

Dear Mike and Jacob,

I wanted to take this time to thank you and your team once again for all the superb professional work in
taking care of all of our past and present issues/notices, etc. with both the IRS and NJ State. Within just
a couple of months you and your team prepared and submitted our Tax Return for 2018 and 2019. Now
all of our issues are behind us and we can focus on running our business. Your care, understanding,
promptness is very highly appreciated by all our staff. No matter what time of day it was, you always
took the time to respond to our questions. You and your entire team needs to be commended for a job

well done!

I highly recommend Vision Financial Group CPA's, LLP to anyone in need of an accounting firm who

wants to be treated with respect.

I am extremely grateful to have you both supporting our business and look forward to continuing

working together for many years to come.
Thank you very much.
Best Regard,

Alexander ;@arodubski
Executive 'b, i:fector
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